NOVA COMMUNICATIONS Disrupts Cybersecurity Industry with New Program

Leading Managed Technology
Services Provider Streamlines
Security Options for SMBs
PLYMOUTH, MN – 5/18/18 Nova Communications a leading
managed technology services
provider, announced today that
the company has launched a
cybersecurity security-as-aservice program designed to
protect businesses from daily
attacks. Nova Communications’
cybersecurity-as-a-service is an
all-inclusive offering that
combines best of breed
technology for firewalls, antivirus
software, phishing prevention,
dark web monitoring, and data
backup.
Nova Communications begins
every customer relationship by
formulating strategic IT goals,
planning their IT budget,
analyzing and reworking business
processes and facilitating
technology changes. The
objective is to maintain the IT
infrastructure and protect
customers from cyber attacks that
occur on a daily basis. The
cybersecurity-as-a-service
program creates security policies,
controls and cyber incident
response planning, ensures
compliance with the changing
laws and applicable regulations,
and maintains a current
understanding of the IT threat
landscape.
Nova Communications’
cybersecurity-as-a-service
program is an all-encompassing

offering making it unique versus
what other IT companies provide
in the marketplace. Nova
Communications has a proven
process that includes unified
threat management protection, a
network analysis and scorecard, a
risk summary report that
identifies critical issues, an asset
detail report that catalogs specific
workstations, servers and devices,
a phishing simulation report to
educate employees on what to
look out for from an attack, a dark
web report to determine which
employees’ emails and passwords
have been compromised, and
network security and risk
monitoring system. These are just
a few of the important
components provided through the
cybersecurity-as-a-service
program. Each is designed to
proactively thwart cyber attacks.
“Cyber attacks are on the
minds of every owner and
unfortunately most small to midsized business (SMBs) are
extremely vulnerable,” stated Pete
Jones, Owner/President of Nova
Communications. “This
vulnerability could put many of
them out of business if nothing is
done. We created our
cybersecurity-as-a-service
program to cost effectively
provide enterprise level protection
to our region’s SMBs,” added Mr.
Jones.”
ABOUT NOVA
COMMUNICATIONS

Nova Communications is
Minnesota's largest and most
experienced Toshiba and Zultys
dealer. Telecommunications runs
your business. The team at Nova
Communications has a history
dating back to the early 1980’s.
Nova Communications does not
just provide telephone system
equipment and service; we
provide a stake in the business of
our customers. We learn their
business and work with them to
ensure they are receiving the very
best value. Our goal is a lifelong
partnership. The company’s goal
is maximum customer satisfaction
through total customer
satisfaction.
Nova Communications
provides customers with industry
leading technology, serviced by
Factory Certified technicians with
years of experience. Customer
training is offered for every
component of the phone system
by Nova Communication’s highly
experienced team.
The company’s trusted and
professional technicians offer
service to ensure system
reliability. Nova Communications
also offers comprehensive
emergency service 24 hours a
day, 7 days a week guaranteed
within 2 hours.
For more information on
Nova Communications, Inc. call
(952) 473-2100 or visit
http://www.novacommunications.com.

